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Shelburne Legion news

Thank you to the great bunch of volunteers that stay behind this past long weekend to help out with wing night. Job well done!
Volunteers are a huge part of our branches success. If you are interested in volunteering come into the branch and speak to the bar
staff. Becoming a member is easier than you think, applications are at the bar.

Monday Euchre and Bingo, will continue threw out the summer months.

Vets get together every Wednesday morning.

Our next wing night will be June 30th with DJ Rob Martine.

Sunday June 1st we will be having our monthly breakfast in the Warriors Hall. June 7th is our 50/60s dance, doors open at 7 p.m.
and we will be serving Hamburgers and French Fries. Tickets are $15 each and are available at the bar.

The branch would like to welcome Dave Mclntyre as a new bar steward.
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